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Have you ever wondered how much 

kids use technology? 
 

What is this study about? 
Researchers at Holland Bloorview Kids Rehabilitation 

Hospital are doing a study to understand how children with 
and without ASD use technology. 

 
Who can participate? 

We are looking for: 
 Youth with and without autism, between the ages of 

13 and 19 years. 

 Parents who have children 19 years of age or 
younger; 

 Access to internet to complete survey. 
 

What’s involved? 
For this study we will ask you to complete a short online 

survey with 44 questions. This usually takes about 10 – 15 
minutes. The survey is anonymous - We will NOT ask you 

to tell us your name or anything else that may identify 
you. 

 
What are the risks and benefits? 

We don’t think there are any risks to the study, but by 
helping us with this survey, it can help us better 

understand how children and youth with ASD use 

technology. 
 

How do I participate? 
If you are interested and meet the requirements, please 

visit <link to survey>. 
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